
The Charles & Norma Cavanaugh Memorial Scholarship 
  
The Charles & Norma Cavanaugh Memorial Scholarship was first 
awarded in 1986.  This scholarship was started in the memory of 
Charles & Norma by their children.   
 
The Cavanaugh children graduated from high school in the 20's and 
30's; they supported the Nickerson Alumni Association through out 
their lives. 
  
The last surviving child was Mrs. Edna Cavanaugh Brock who passed 
away in 2012, shown here at the 2011 all school reunion.  She has 
since passed away. 

 
 

 


